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From: Sally Spillane
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 11:23 AM
To: Abby Conroy
Subject: 280 Between the Lakes Rd. BTLR LLC

I have some additional comments to make on this application before the next Public Hearing.
After looking at consecutive years of the GIFs on this property it appears that sometime between 2023 
and 2024, vegetative buffers on either side of the existing road have been removed. The slope of this 
property raises some questions about erosion into the lake resulting from the diminished protection.   
I urge the creation of a robust, native, structurally complex vegetative buffer plan for both sides of the 
proposed change to the location of Between the Lakes Rd.  In addition, serious consideration should 
be made to shade the two storm water basins to promote cooler water temperatures in those basins.   
These points are justified by the impacts of the physical characteristics of the wetland resources. 
Sally Spillane
Commissioner, Salisbury IWWC


